Road Closure: Northbound West River Road
Thanks to Josh Wildt for this alert.

A northbound road closure on West River Road from Brookdale Drive to Newton Avenue will affect getting to
the Chapter House from the south. The closure begins May 20 and will last through July. Southbound West
River Road will be open between Newton Ave and Brookdale Drive throughout the duration of the project with
a lane shift occurring to enable the contractor to work on the opposite side of the road.

Use this detour from Highway 252 and 85th Avenue N.

-From 85th Ave, turn left onto Dupont Ave, heading N.

-Follow the street as it turns into 86th Avenue N, and then Girard Avenue N.
-Turn right onto 88th Ave, heading East to West River Road.

-Turn right onto West River Road to enter the IWLA driveway

The northbound detour runs along TH252/TH610/Noble Ave/97th Ave. People needing to access West River
Road south of 85th Ave can also use 85th Ave instead of running through the full detour.
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